Eustis School Department Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982 Phone: (207) 246-2283 Fax: (207) 246-6598

September 16, 2021

Dear Parents:

Now that we are a couple weeks into the school year, and the routines are falling into place, I thought I would update everyone on a few things. First and foremost, I want to thank everyone for your patience. It has been a very busy start to the school year with new students, new staff, and even some new school programs.

This is all very exciting!

- The middle school has expanded the outdoor experiential learning
- 33 students are playing soccer
- French is now taught in Grades 1-4
- the Grow Dome is planning to start seedlings in the near future

In the upcoming weeks, we are planning to offer an after-school program and will update you after the plan is finalized. Further, Pre-K will have their first day of school on September 20th, and we so look forward to those smiling eyes and excited faces.

As we settle into our routines, our students are exhibiting a sense of normalcy. As we continue to feel the stress and emotional ups and downs of the pandemic, we need to keep this in the forefront of our thoughts. Keeping our students and staff safe and providing the best environment possible for good teaching and learning will always be our top priority.

Sincerely,

Please reach out to us with questions, concerns, and for additional information.

Barry O London

Superintendent & Principal